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- Public Consultation on Proposed Subsidiary Legislation under the
4 Copyright Ordinance
- 08/04/2024 15:44

"ipdcopyright@ipd.gov.hk" <ipdcopyright@ipd.gov.hk>
This message has been forwarded.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your Department’s invitation for views of the Consumer Council on the Public
Consultation on Proposed Subsidiary Legislation under the Copyright Ordinance.

The Council does not fall within the ambit of the proposed subsidiary legislation and is
therefore not in a position to offer comments in detail. Having said that, we believe that
with its objective of introducing a clear and up-to-date statutory framework for eligible
parties to utilise the permitted acts concerned, the proposal will receive general support
from the public. We trust that through this consultation exercise, views of stakeholders will
be sufficiently canvassed to ensure a smooth implementation of the proposal.

Best regards,
Gilly WONG

Chief Executive
Consumer Council
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